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CNSC Staff Integrated Safety Assessment of Canadian Nuclear Power Plants for 2011  
 
This revised notice has been made to add the hyperlink to the submission filed by CNSC staff. 
 
The Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission (CNSC) will hold a meeting on August 15, 2012, 
during which CNSC staff will present their CNSC Staff Integrated Safety Assessment of Canadian 
Nuclear Power Plants for 2011 (2011 NPP Report). This report assesses the safety performance at each 
NPP, makes generic observations and identifies trends for the nuclear power industry as a whole. 
 
The 2011 NPP Report also summarizes the actions taken by NPP licensees and CNSC staff during 2011 
in response to the Fukushima accident. The CNSC concluded as a result of the 2011 Fukushima review 
that Canadian NPPs continue to be safe and that the risk posed to the health and safety of Canadians or to 
the environment continues to be small. CNSC staff has also verified that all Canadian NPPs are located 
far from tectonic plate boundaries and that the threat of a major earthquake at a Canadian NPP is 
negligible. 
 
Meeting Date:  August 15, 2012 
Place:  CNSC Public Hearing Room, 14th floor, 280 Slater Street, Ottawa, Ontario  
Time:   as set by the agenda published prior to the meeting date 
 
The public is invited to comment, in writing, on this meeting item. Written submissions must be filed 
with the Secretary of the Commission by July 24, 2012 on-line or at the address below. Please also 
include your name, address and telephone number.  
 
Personal information, such as address and telephone numbers, is essential for linking the submission to its 
author. Please submit your personal information on a separate page if you wish to ensure its 
confidentiality. It should be noted that all submissions are available to the public upon request to the 
Secretariat. 
  
CNSC staff’s submission is available online or by sending a request through the Secretariat at the address 
below.  

   

 
Louise Levert 
Secretariat 
Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission 
280 Slater St., P.O. Box 1046 
Ottawa, Ontario K1P 5S9  

Tel.: 613-996-9063 or 1-800-668-5284 
Fax: 613-995-5086 
E-mail: interventions@cnsc-ccsn.gc.ca  

http://www.nuclearsafety.gc.ca/eng/commission/pdf/Edocs3943689-2011-NPPReport-CMD12-M40-e.pdf
http://www.nuclearsafety.gc.ca/eng/commission/intervention/index.cfm
http://www.nuclearsafety.gc.ca/eng/commission/pdf/Edocs3943689-2011-NPPReport-CMD12-M40-e.pdf
mailto:interventions@cnsc-ccsn.gc.ca

